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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Sunday, January 18, 2015 1:00 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: EMD Update - Lexington Wal-Mart

Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Jan 18, 2015, at 12:51 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Lexington County – HAZ/MAT 

At 10:32, Saturday, 1/17, the State Warning Point was notified that a chemical spill had occurred at the 

Wal-Mart Store at 5556 Sunset Blvd. in the Town of Lexington, resulting in the evacuation of the store. 

The spill occurred when an employee unknowingly mixed cleaning chemicals.   

 

At 11:52, the Lexington County Emergency Management Director reported Lexington City Fire Dept., 

City Police Dept., EMS, and DHEC are on scene.  One (1) person was  transported to the hospital and 

several employees reported irritated breathing. Wal-Mart called in a contractor to assist with the 

cleanup. 

 

 

The Contractors removed the chemically contaminated liquid from the store and Wal-Mart reopened at 

21:00 hours.  

 

 

No requests for state assistance have been made. No further action is expected.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


